
Y2 Newsletter  
Spring Term 2023 

P.E days: 
Topaz Class  
Monday -indoor P.E 

Wednesday-outdoor P.E 

Pearl Class 
Tuesday-indoor P.E 

Wednesday-outdoor P.E 
Please ensure your child wears their P.E 
kit for school. 

Reading:  
Reading is an extremely important part of 
the curriculum. Ensure that your child 
brings their book bag to school everyday. 
Please read with your child at least three 
times a week and write in your child’s 
reading record so that they can make 
great progress and can become a Reading 
Champion at the end of the half term. 

Spring 1 Term Topic  
I is for India 
 

 
We are learning about… 
Where India is on a map. We will be finding out about the human 
and physical features in India. We will be using paint to create 
some Indian art work. 

 

Why not... 
Find India on a map and find out what the capital city is called. 
 

 

English 
Year 2 will be reading and writing about 
‘‘The Tiger Child’ and ’Chapatti Moon’. We 
will be practising using a range of 
conjunctions and starting to include 
different sentence types in our writing. We 
will be learning lots of new 
words that include suffixes 
like ‘harmless’, ‘helpfully’ and 
‘thoughtful’.  
 

Maths  
Every day Year 2 will practise our 10 and 
5 times table. We will be adding and 
subtracting 2 digit numbers using 
partitioning. We will be learning about 
f r a c t i o n s  a n d 
reading the time in 5 
minute intervals.  
 

 


